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The mechanics sent activity bus #222 to Cutbank Autobody to get the windshield fixed.

We had a couple of our driver’s bring charging stations to Glendale and Bigsky colonies to help
Reid out he was short some workers this day.

Some of our driver’s helped move furniture and files at the Administration building. Carlene
needed help lifting the heavy boxes. They helped put together some office furniture.

The mechanics installed a fuel pump on district vehicle #338. Now it is running good again.
They installed a door handle and replaced a cable that was broke in Maintenance vehicle
#2224. They installed fuel injectors in Maintenance small S10 pickup that was leaking.

Some of the driver’s helped to load and unload some things that was stored down here at the
bus garage for Browning Middle School now the school is done and ready to have their things
back in their building.

The driver’s been running their routes by splitting in town routes from their out of town routes
and timing themselves and getting mileages to make sure they get the kids to the schools on
time when school starts up again. The schools been sending us their list of names and
addresses where we will picking up students.

Wayne Bullcalf disinfects our buses and district vehicles every time they are used to deliver
food or any one checks them out in the district. All the drivers wipe their buses down every time they
are done delivering food.

The mechanics put tape down on the floor in the buses to show the students to stay behind the tape
when entering and exiting the bus to keep the 6 foot distance.

We had a total of 1 activity trips for this month so far. This concludes our report for the month of March
2021.






